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On behalf of the Oregon Coast Anglers we support rebuilding and operating the Rock 

Creek Hatchery. I live on the Umpqua River and with my neighbors and friends enjoy 

fishing for Springers. I toured the Rock Creek Hatchery recently and found it to be 

operational with a lot of manual effort. Investing in the Rock Creek Hatchery is the 

right decision for the community, Tribes and anglers. Thank you for your 

consideration. 


